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David 
  
It was very nice to speak with you.  
  
As discussed, we are considering the issues raised in your consultation paper on DPI and would like to respond 
to the ICTA. In order to have the benefit of thorough internal consideration, it would be very much appreciated if 
you would be able to extend the deadline for responding. We realise that a provider is proposing to deploy DPI 
and that accordingly there is a time consideration, but the consultation period is very short. There are a number of 
people away (not surprising in August!) and we are therefore somewhat hampered in being able to consider this 
properly in the time available. I suspect others in the financial services industry may be in a similar position.  
  
Given the importance of the issue and its potential implications, would you kindly consider a 30-day extension for 
our response?  
  
I look forward to hearing from you. 
  
Kind regards 
  
Ingrid 

Ingrid Pierce 
Partner 
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